
ESPGHAN Research Network Survey 

Dear colleague, 

I hope this email finds you well.  

I am reaching out to you on behalf of ESPGHAN, as the Society is currently launching a new project 

to establish a formal research network for paediatric, gastroenterology, hepatology and nutrition. 

Any centre/Institution where PGHAN-related basic science and translational research is 

undertaken, is encouraged to fill a very short survey   

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GCZYQWR in order to formally appear on the ESPGHAN 

research network map. This will contribute towards effective, easy-to-access future research 

collaborations across all ESPGHAN centres involved. 

We would be most grateful if you could share this message and the link to the survey with your 

national newsletters and PGHAN networks, so that we can reach as many relevant units as possible 

across the globe. 

Your support is truly appreciated and will contribute to strengthen the quality and scale of research 

in our areas of interest through a large, formal, well organised, active network in the very near 

future. 

 

Kindest Regards, 

The ESPGHAN Scientific Secretary 

The ESPGHAN Research Committee 

The Special Interest Group for Basic Science and Translational Research 

 

Marta Tavares 

International Affairs Representative 

ESPGHAN, The European Society for Paediatric Gastroenterology, Hepatology and Nutrition 

 

 

 

mdtavares@gmail.com 

https://www.espghan.org/ 

The European Society for Paediatric Gastroenterology Hepatology and Nutrition (ESPGHAN) is a multi-

professional organisation whose aim is to promote the health of children with special attention to the 

gastrointestinal tract, liver and nutritional status, through knowledge creation, the dissemination of science 

based information, the promotion of best practice in the delivery of care and the provision of high quality 

education for paediatric gastroenterology, hepatology and nutrition professionals in Europe and beyond. 

https://www.espghan.org/

